
Friday 13th September 2019 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

First of all, welcome to Emscote Infant School! We hope 

you have had a good first week. We are so proud of how 

well your children have settled and we have really enjoyed 

getting to know them all! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 

learning this week: 

We have been learning how to access our school 

environment. This includes the different learning areas in 

our classroom, the ‘shared’ area (the indoor area outside 

our classroom) and the ‘outside’ area.  

                       

 

 

 

 

 

    

   
 

Some of the things the children 

might experience next week: 

  

We will be introducing groups A and B 

and are sure they will enjoy making even 

more friends and learning each other’s 

names! 

We will be introducing the children to 

‘Dough Disco’ which is a fun way of 

developing their fine motor skills. 

We will also start teaching the children 

the characters in our reading scheme. 

                           

 

  

 

 

 

How you can help your child at home: 
 

- Check that your child can remember our rules… 

HIGH FIVE! 

- Check that your child knows which colour group they 

are in. 

- Continue to practice their independence in dressing, 

putting on/taking off their coat and toileting.  

 

  

Our rules: 

1.Good learning 

2.Good looking 
3.Smart sitting 

4.Good listening 

5. Hands up 
rather than 

calling out 
Please check that your 

child can remember 

them…HIGH FIVE!  
 

What’s going on this week/notices/information: 

Birthday notice: A few years ago, our School Council decided it would be exciting if the 

children were allowed to wear their own clothes on their birthday each year! So we warmly 

invite your child to do so, when it is their birthday. If your child’s birthday falls at the 

weekend/in a holiday, they can still come dressed in their own clothes on the Friday or Monday 

surrounding their birthday.  

 

Water bottles: Please ensure your child is bringing their filled water bottle to school each day 

and that they are named. Sign up online for milk if your child would like this. 

 

 
 
 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://www.tes.com/teaching-resource/ort-characters-sheet-6120048&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwj3w6Px5MrkAhUnA2MBHdYPC1oQwW4IFjAA&usg=AOvVaw2FDolofWEqy_64wSBBOORI

